
Dear Vendor Partner, 

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our commitment to continuous improvement 

and maintaining a mutually beneficial partnership, we are conducting a feedback survey 

regarding our vendor policy. 

Your insights are invaluable to us in ensuring that our policies serve the needs of our vendors 

effectively. 

Please take a few moments to complete the survey linked below: 

Vendor Policy Feedback Survey 

Thank you for your collaboration and support. We truly appreciate your feedback. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Company Name] 

[Contact Information] 

https://www.surveylink.com/

